
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 28, 2009

TO: Honorable David Dewhurst, Lieutenant Governor, Senate 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB1343 by Hinojosa (Relating to the formula funding for public institutions of higher 
education for certain credit hours that do not count toward a degree.), As Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the section of Education code dealing with formula funding for certain excess 
undergraduate credit hours. The impact to the State would not be significant.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board
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